

2023-08-16 Meeting notes

Date

10 May 2023


Attendees

- [Safran, Tracy \(NIH/NCI\) \[C\]](#)

Goals

Discussion items

Time	Item	Who	Notes
	Spring 5		<ul style="list-style-type: none">• Merge worked but still issues with multiple src directories<ul style="list-style-type: none">◦ src/main/java vs /src/java◦ Tracy to summarize in email to Jason◦ browser tagged and moved to QA. Tests passed
	System migration		<ul style="list-style-type: none">• Stage 2-<ul style="list-style-type: none">◦ Reported stability fixed with data deployment◦ Chuck waiting to transfer URLs until after the next data deployment<ul style="list-style-type: none">▪ NCIt On Prod now▪ Monthlies by Monday• DataQA after Prod<ul style="list-style-type: none">◦ database on machine - migrate first?◦ Test performance of old loaders vs new database.◦ Other apps follow DB - determine if needs to be co-located
	End of Life		<ul style="list-style-type: none">• Remote API and URI Resolver down on Dev and QA<ul style="list-style-type: none">◦ Stage and Prod next week• CTS2 Service - unlikely soon• Spring 5 EOL December 2024 - possibly commercial support<ul style="list-style-type: none">◦ Spring 6 requires Java 17
	Corretto		<ul style="list-style-type: none">• On Stage 2

	SumoLogic to DataDog		<ul style="list-style-type: none">• Migration scheduled to begin in October and end in March 2024• Manish to set up a meeting to go over EVS migration and scheduling<ul style="list-style-type: none">◦ experience migrating SL to DD?◦ Waiting on details of work scope• Notes from meeting with Manish: <div><p>DataDog.pdf</p></div> <ul style="list-style-type: none">•
	ehcache		<ul style="list-style-type: none">• Nearing completion• ncitbrowser uses ehcache but need examination to see how complex the usage is.• Scott off for week and a half
	Data release test scripts		<ul style="list-style-type: none">• Need to update scripts to work versus CTS2• Turn over to Chao and Eric• Submit to Systems

Action items

☐